Heli-Tele skiing in the North Cascades

Steve Levy traveled to the Methow Valley with three companions on two occasions, this
past year, to tele-ski isolated peaks in the North Cascades. Flying out of Mazama,
Washington the helicopter dropped them off on mountain tops seven-to-ten times a day,
picking them up at the bottom of (on average) 2,000-foot runs. Steve’s photography
documents the thrill of skiing in this spectacular terrain. Rounding out the program will
be accounts of various telemark descents of our local volcanoes, including the famous
southwest chute on Mt. Adams.

Lucky Labrador
Brewing Company
1945 NW Quimby St.

Tuesday, April 12

6:30 p.m. Pizza (club provided)

6:45 p.m. Annual Meeting
and Board Elections

7:30 p.m. Program

Drinks available $

Upcoming programs
May 10-Thailand
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